
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
I write further to your request for information received 07/05/2015.  
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 
Regarding any foreign trips undertaken by the PCC for business purposes, please can you 
tell me: 
  
1.      How many such trips the PCC has undertaken since being elected in 2012 
  
2.      The countries visited 
  
3.    For each country visited, a brief description of the purpose of the visit (e.g. to 
attend a conference) 
  
    4. A figure for the total amount claimed in expenses (e.g. airline tickets, 
accommodation, subsistence, other transport etc) for all foreign business trips 
undertaken since November 2012. 
  
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Leicestershire 
Police to locate information relevant to your request.  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
asked for is as follows: - 
 
The Leicestershire Police and Crime Commissioner has not undertaken any trips of this 
kind since he was elected.  
 
 
Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your 
request under its review procedure.  Letters should be addressed to Information 
Manager, Professional Standards Department at the above address.  If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still 
dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 

 
 
 
 

Our Ref: 002640/15 
  

Your Ref:    
  
Address Correspondence to:  Information Management 
  
Date 26 May 2015 
  

  



Information Management 
Leicestershire Police 

: +44 (0)116 222 2222  
: dataprotection@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 
  +44 (0)0116 2485217 

Website: http://www.leics.police.uk 
 

Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not 
breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the 
copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law.   

Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of 
the attached information should be addressed to The Information Manager, 
Leicestershire Police Headquarters, St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 

 

 


